
SUPPLEMENTAL 
INFORMATION 

8. 
 

From: Janice Brittain <jrbrittain@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 4:31 PM 
To: Peter Hoffman <phoffman@hermosabeach.gov>; Michael Flaherty <MFlaherty@hermosabeach.gov>; David 
Pedersen <davidkpedersen@hotmail.com>; marierice@gmail.com; Ken Robertson <krobertson@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Planning Commission - Hotel Hermosa  
 
I am unable to be at the Planning Commission Meeting tonight but want to show my support for moving ahead and 
approving Hotel Hermosa requests.   
 
This is the third time they have been asked to meet requirements and I’m not sure why there is always something new 
added.   
 
Their team representatives are very professional and cooperate.  
 
Also, I believe some of the police calls are from the hotel requiring issues on the street, in an attempt to be a good 
neighbor.   
 
Please consider supporting this request.  
Janice Brittain  
 
Sent from my iPad 
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